New Traffic Flow - Starting Friday, March 10th 
Please be advised that construction on our Bldg.3 addition is starting. This construction will impact our drop off/ pick-up procedures. Please read the following thoroughly:
· Student Drop-Off starts at 6:30 AM  - Get to School early! 
· The gate at Ohio Ave. and 17th St. will be closed and used for Construction Traffic Only
· ALL PARENTS, STUDENTS, and STAFF using the front parking lot and drop off area will enter at the Indiana Ave. gates
· The Parent car line will “snake” through our staff parking, students cannot be dropped off until they reach the front of the school
· For an efficient drop off and pick up, please use ALL available curbing, from the start of the auditorium all the way up to the crosswalk coming from the parking lot
· Please have your student ready to get out of your vehicle by the time you are at the front drop-off area. They will have plenty of time to get all of their belongings together and get a kiss goodbye while waiting in line
· If you use the Michigan Ave. entrance into the paved student lot for drop-off or pick-up, please be advised that the exit back onto Michigan Ave. will be RIGHT TURN ONLY
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